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Ethiopia 
November 13, 2017 

Notice: Dedicated Email for Ethiopia Inquiries 

The Office of Children's Issues has established a new dedicated email 
address for inquiries related to the ongoing adoption issues in Ethiopia. 
Prospective adoptive parents, adoption service providers, Congressional 
staff, and other stakeholders may send new inquiries to 
EthiopiaAdoption@state.gov. If you have already written to 
adoption@state.gov with questions or to provide information about your 
case, you do not need to email us again at EthiopiaAdoption@state.gov; w 
will respond to you from the new inbox. 

Sincerely, 

The Office of Children's Issues 
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